

Listening

1 ▶ 05 Listen to the conversation. Then choose **T** (True), **F** (False), or **DS** (Doesn't Say). You will hear the recording twice.

- 1 David has slept well all week.
T / **F** / DS
- 2 David wakes up in the night and he lies awake for hours.
T / F / DS
- 3 David has a lot of nightmares.
T / F / DS
- 4 David thinks that he should see a doctor.
T / F / DS
- 5 Amy thinks that if David plays computer games late at night, he won't be able to relax.
T / F / DS

2 ▶ 05 Listen again. Then choose the correct words. You will hear the recording twice.

- 1 Amy thinks that David is worried about his girlfriend / **next month's tests** / his soccer team.
- 2 Amy thinks that David does too much **before dinner** / in the morning / late at night.
- 3 David could relax for a while before going to bed if he **turned off his phone** / watched a movie / went jogging.
- 4 Teenagers need about **twelve** / seven and a half / nine and a half hours of sleep every night.
- 5 Amy has changed things, and now she **has better dreams** / sleeps better / stays up late.

Grammar and Vocabulary

3 Complete the words in each list.

- 1 positive annoyed shocked j_e_a_l_o_u_s
- 2 disease wildfire climate change f____od

- 3 reuse run out reduce re__y__l__
- 4 stare cry hug su__
- 5 rough hard soft sm__th

4 Make sentences with one of the verbs in parentheses. Use the **-ing** form or the infinitive.

- 1 I hate feeling embarrassed because I've done something stupid! (**feel** / do / make)
- 2 Do you enjoy _____ new clothes? (**watch** / buy / play)
- 3 Anna hasn't learned _____ a car yet. (**buy** / drive / have)
- 4 _____ a birthday party is a lot of fun. (**have** / go / do)
- 5 I love art. _____ is one of my favorite hobbies. (**sing** / paint / act)

5 Choose the correct words.

- 1 Working on the weekend makes my dad feel **stressed** / relaxed / positive.
- 2 Your face goes pink when you **blush** / smell / compose.
- 3 Have I **done** / made / had something wrong?
- 4 It was a very funny movie, and we **laughed** / cried / shouted from the start to the end.
- 5 It isn't nice to **hug** / smile at / gossip about people.

6 Order the words to make sentences with the zero conditional or **be allowed to, let, or make**.

- 1 my room / if / happy / my mom / is / clean / I / always
If I clean my room, my mom is always happy.
- 2 chocolate / it / you / melts / heat / if

-
-
- 3 her / borrow / phone / Emma / me / let
-
-

4 you / water / dies / if / don't / plant / a / it

5 us / the / Dad / vacuuming / do / made

7 Choose the correct answers.

1 If you see a crime, ____ the police.

a call **b** you call **c** calling

2 ____ if you need to go now.

a Don't you wait **b** Don't wait
c Not wait

3 Lucas ____ to Boston if he gets a place at college.

a moves **b** moved **c** will move

4 The traffic ____ be very busy. They left three hours ago and they're still not here!

a might **b** can't **c** must

5 If you're late for class again, your teacher ____ mad.

a is **b** will be **c** has been

8 Choose the odd one out.

1 threaten **pollution** tease play a joke

2 invent clever old-fashioned strange

3 design build create ignore

4 donate raise money breathe
give a hand

5 smell stare taste feel

9 Write sentences in the present perfect with the words in parentheses.

1 we / watch / that video (already)

We've already watched that video.

2 Marcos / not call / his parents / (yet)

3 Eric / make up / with his girlfriend (just)

4 our friends / play / that computer game (already)

5 Hannah and Dan / not be / on a date (yet)

10 Write sentences in the present perfect with *for* or *since*.

- 1 we / live / in this house / 2005
We've lived in this house since 2005.
- 2 Donna / sing / on stage / a few years

- 3 we / know / each other / high school

11 Choose the correct words.

- 1 My sister **used to** / **use to** cry a lot when she was little.
- 2 Marcela **rode** / **has ridden** a horse many times. She loves riding.
- 3 Did you **used to** / **use to** have sleepovers at your friend's house?
- 4 I **saw** / **have seen** my cousins last weekend.
- 5 Ernesto **used to** / **use to** read for hours when he was young.

12 Choose the correct answers.

- 1 Joe and Nina have chosen a date for their wedding. They ____ married on July 16.
a get **b** won't get **c** 're going to get
- 2 What ____ your perfect vacation be like?
a will **b** would **c** won't
- 3 I don't think I ____ study math in college. It's too difficult.
a won't **b** 'll **c** going to
- 4 If you won the lottery, what ____ with a million dollars?
a will you do **b** are you going to do
c would you do
- 5 I've made a decision. I ____ get a Saturday job.
a 'm going to **b** would **c** can't

13 Complete the sentences with the correct words.

classmates colorful cross donate drought enormous pretend yawn

- 1 Terry gets along really well with his classmates at school.
- 2 Do you ever _____ any money to charity?
- 3 We saw some _____ flowers at the market. I liked the pink, red, and orange ones best.
- 4 Is it rude to _____ your arms when you're feeling annoyed?
- 5 The Guggenheim Museum in Bilbao is an _____ building. It's more than 50 meters tall!

14 Choose the correct answers.

- 1 ____ Marie Curie discover?
a What **b** What did
- 2 She's the woman ____ sold me her car.
a who **b** where
- 3 ____ a presentation in class last week?
a Have you ever given **b** Did you give
- 4 That's the store ____ I bought my skateboard.
a that **b** where
- 5 Scientists say that climate change ____ get worse.
a will **b** would

15 Write second conditional sentences or questions with the correct form of the verbs.

- 1 If I saw (see) a hungry animal on the street, I'd help it.
- 2 If we had more time, we _____ (can) watch a movie.
- 3 _____ (you go) to Africa if you could?
- 4 My parents would give me extra money if I _____ (ask) them.
- 5 If you _____ (be) late for a test, would you make an excuse?

Reading

Environmental art at its best

Andy Goldsworthy is a British artist, sculptor, and photographer who uses things that he finds in the natural world to make his art. He uses colorful flowers, snow, ice, sand, rocks, and anything he can find in nature to make his original outdoor sculptures and works of art. He creates his artwork in beautiful natural places, such as forests, mountains, lakes, or beaches. He has created artwork in the U.K., Japan, Australia, the U.S., Canada, and many other countries.

Andy only uses his hands, and the natural things that he finds, when he makes his sculptures. His art only lasts for a few weeks, days, or hours. Some of his art pieces slowly disappear because he makes them only with natural products and always leaves them outside. His work might be a delicate sculpture that he makes with flowers or pieces of ice, or an enormous sculpture made with rocks.

Andy wants to understand nature by working with it. He enjoys working with his hands and being outside in different types of weather: rain, sun, wind, or snow. He doesn't want his work to last, because the natural world is always changing. This is an important part of his work; he wants people to understand that many things in life do not last.

So he takes photographs of his sculptures just after he has finished making them. His photographs are as important as his sculptures because they are the only way that most people can see his work. Andy feels that if he moved his sculptures into a gallery, they would lose their meaning.

16 Read the text. Then answer the questions.

- 1 What does the artist Andy Goldsworthy use to make his art?
things from the natural world
- 2 As well as the U.K., where else has he created his work?

- 3 What happens to some of his artwork after he has made it?

- 4 What does Goldsworthy want people to understand?

- 5 Why does he take photographs of his work?

18 Choose the correct answers.

- 1 Andy makes his work _____.
a in his studio
b outside
- 2 He makes his work in _____.
a amazing city landscapes
b beautiful natural places
- 3 He uses _____ to make his sculptures.
a his hands
b special paint
- 4 After he makes sculptures, he _____.
a sends them to galleries
b leaves them outside
- 5 Andy _____ his work as soon as he has finished making it.
a takes photographs of
b sells